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From OSLLW@®@brisbane.qgld.gov.au Thu Jul 1 09:11:34 2004

Date: Fri, 07 Nov 2003 13:38:33 +1000

From: Adam Cotter <OSLLW@brisbane.qld.gov.au>

To: toowong.ward@ecn.net.au, russellm@humbug.org.au

Subject: Notice on 254 Hawken Drive, St Lucia concerning excess poultry.

Mr Mathews

Further on the Notice to Remedy issued against yourself on the 23rd October 2003 for Keeping of Excess Poultry, | am happy to
advise that an extension to comply with the requirements of this notice has been granted.

Following from my discussions with Mr Hugh McVean and his advice concerning your exam commitments, | have arranged for a
further 10 days to comply with the requirements of the notice. This extends the due date up until Monday the 17th November 2003. |
trust that this accommodates your needs and look forward to your cooperation in this matter.

Under the Brisbane City Council Animals Local Law 2003, you are permitted to keep a maximum of six (6) poultry on any residential
property under 800 square metres in size. A maximum of 20 poultry may be kept on any property over 800 sgm. in a residential area.
254 Hawken Drive St Lucia is zoned 'Residential A" and has an area of 473 square metres, allowing for a maximum of six (6) poultry
to be kept.

If you have any further questions or for some reason are unable to comply with the requirements of the Notice, please do not hesitate
to contact myself, Mark Gavin or Lynda Tanner to further discuss the issue.

Sincerely

Adam Cotter
Operational Supervisor
Local Laws West

cc: Cr Judy Magub - Toowong Ward Office
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